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From: Jim Reynolds

Sent: 11 May 2018 13:52

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Cc: amber.rudd.mp@parliament.uk; chairman@salehurst-pc.org.uk
Subject: Re: Proposal for a level crossing for the Rother Valley Railway (RVR)
Sir/Madam

I am contacting you to object to the above proposal for what must be obvious reasons this would cause:-
Further delays for journeys to/from Hastings and the surround areas 6n1y accessible from the A21.
Increased pollution from queuing traffic at the three crossings proposed.

Also level crossing are extremely dangerous and £o against the normal ethos that they should be removed
where possible.

Kind regards

Jim Reynolds
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